
Report of the Shirley/Papanui Community Board to the Council meeting of 26 June 2003 

8. JOINT CITY COUNCIL/ENVIRONMENT CANTERBURY PUBLIC TRANSPORT STRATEGY REVIEW  
 
 The Board received a report from the City Streets Manager informing the Board of the current work 

under way on updating the 1998 Joint City Council/Environment Canterbury Public Transport Strategy: 
Our Future, Our Choice.  

 
 

Please Note
Please refer to the Council's minutes for the decision


